
From: Thayer Broili
To: Mike Murray
Cc: CAHA Doug McGee; Lori Fox; CA EQD Sandy Hamilton
Subject: Re: Fw: Loose Ends - ORV Plan Chapter 1
Date: 01/20/2010 09:41 AM

Tim Pinion was the source of this comment.  He was able to get nothing solid from
Va Game and Fish.  I suggest that the Source/Comment box read as follows:

Average depredation rates over last 5 years, nests=31.2%, chicks=51.4%
(CAHA AMOY Report for 2008-09 in preparation).  The DFC is to reduce
depredation rates while recognizing some depredation will continue to
occur.

Use your "artist license" to change as you see fit.  If you have questions, call me. 
The AMOY Report will be available sometime in the next several weeks, but I don'
know if it will come out before or after the DEIS.

Thayer Broili
Chief of Resource Management
Cape Hatteras National Seashore
Phone 252-473-2111 ext.137
Fax 252-473-2595
▼ Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS

Mike
Murray/CAHA/NPS 

01/19/2010 03:10 PM

To "CAHA Thayer Broili" <thayer_broili@nps.gov>

cc "CA EQD Sandy Hamilton"
<sandra_hamilton@nps.gov>, "Lori Fox"
<lfox@louisberger.com>, "CAHA Doug McGee"
<doug_mcgee@nps.gov>

Subject Fw: Loose Ends - ORV Plan Chapter 1

Thayer

Please see if you and Doug McGee can resolve this (i.e., respond with how to
resolve it, etc). I will not be able to get to it until Thursday.

Thanks
--------------------------
Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

  From: "Fox, Lori" [lfox@louisberger.com]
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  Sent: 01/19/2010 12:50 PM EST
  To: Sandra Hamilton; Mike Murray
  Cc: "Wetmore, Doug" <dwetmore@louisberger.com>
  Subject: Loose Ends - ORV Plan Chapter 1

Hi Sandy and Mike,

 
Please see the attached page from chapter 1. In the AMOY DFC table, we still have
a note that you are checking with VA DGIF about predator control efforts and
corresponding shorebird success rates.  Is there updated text for that box?

 
There may be a few more of these questions for you today and tomorrow as we
clean this up, but it should be minimal.

 
Thanks,
Lori

 

 
Lori Fox
Deputy Director, Denver Operations/Senior Planner 

 
Direct     303-985-6602 
Main       303-985-6600
Mobile    301-461-8772

 
Fax          303-984-4942

 
The Louis Berger Group, Inc. | 12596 West Bayaud Street| Suite 201 |
Lakewood, CO 80228-2031 | www.louisberger.com
This message, including any attachments hereto, may contain privileged and/or confidential information
and is intended solely for the attention and use of the intended addressee(s). If you are not the
intended addressee, you may neither use, copy, nor deliver to anyone this message or any of its
attachments. In such case, you should immediately destroy this message and its attachments and
kindly notify the sender by reply mail. Unless made by a person with actual authority conferred by The
Louis Berger Group,Inc., (Berger) the information and statements herein do not constitute a binding
commitment or warranty by Berger. Berger assumes no responsibility for any misperceptions, errors or
misunderstandings. You are urged to verify any information that is confusing and report any
errors/concerns to us in writing.
 [attachment "Pages from Chapter_1_122809_chapter 1 page 9.pdf" deleted by
Thayer Broili/CAHA/NPS] 
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